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March 17, 2020 

Dear Midé, enDAQ, Piezo.com and Midé Marine Customers and Vendors, 

As with the rest of world during this unprecedented global pandemic caused by COVID-19, our primary 

concern is the welfare of all the people we interact with, including our employees, customers and 

vendors.  We have been following the guidance and direction from our corporate, local, state and 

federal leaders to help minimize the spread of the Coronavirus and implemented the recommended 

enhanced hygiene procedures.  

At this time, there are no known cases of the Coronavirus at Midé Technology.  As an organization, 

because we place such a high value on the safety of our people, our families and our communities, we 

have decided to extend the closing of the physical office for at least 2+ more weeks in an effort to 

practice maximum social distancing within our Midé community, though an extended closure is likely.  

All employees that can work from home will continue do to so.  Delivery of products will be delayed 

however we are evaluating options to reduce the effect of these virus mitigation steps on production 

over the coming weeks. 

Midé is trying to balance caring for our people with our business commitments and will work within the 

guidelines from experts to ensure we can deliver while maintaining a safe working environment. We will 

continue to monitor the situation and act accordingly in the best interest of our people. 

Please check our website www.mide.com for updates regarding how much longer the office will be 

closed.  Thank you for being a valued contributor to Midé. 

Sincerely, 

 

Attila Lengyel 

 

http://www.mide.com/

